
Chatham County and Coastal Region MPO to Present
Final Results of President Street Railroad Crossing

Elimination Study PI No. 0019012
For Immediate Release
Chatham County, GA (February 5, 2025) - Chatham County and the Coastal Region
Metropolitan Planning Organization invite the public to a community open house to share
the final results of the President Street Railroad Crossing Elimination Study.

The open house will take place on:
Wednesday, February 12, 2025
Eli Whitney Administrative Complex (2 Laura Avenue, Savannah, GA)
4:00 PM – 7:00 PM

This open house offers the public an opportunity to view the preferred alternative, ask
questions, and comment on the project. Click to read more about this project.
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